
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE NEWS RELEASE 
DATE: Jan. 3, 2012 
FOR MORE INFO: Claire Leffler, Esse Health, cleffler@essehealth.com or 

314.851.1053 
 

 

Esse Health O’Fallon Pediatrics Extends Office Hours  

 
ST. LOUIS – Esse Health O’Fallon Pediatrics recently extended its office hours in an effort to better accommodate its 

busy patients and families.  

 

The office’s three pediatricians, Dr. Stuart Adams, Dr. Michael Danter and Dr. John Gleeson, are now seeing patients 

at the following days and times: 

� Monday: 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

� Tuesday through Thursday: 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

� Friday: 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

� Saturday: 8 a.m. to noon 

 

Esse Health O’Fallon Pediatrics is located at 9979 Winghaven Blvd., Suite 206, O’Fallon, Mo., 63368. The 

pediatricians are accepting new patients and appointments can be made by calling 636.561.5291. In addition to office 

visits, O’Fallon Pediatrics’ pediatric telephone triage nurses are available by phone during office hours to discuss 

common questions and concerns. Parents and guardians can also reach Rose Flickinger, RN, every week night until 

10:00 p.m. through the SLCH exchange.  

 

Esse Health is a St. Louis-based physician group that strives to improve the overall well-being of its patients through 

patient education, lifestyle modification and prevention. With 29 locations throughout the St. Louis and Metro East 

area, Esse Health’s services include asthma, allergy and immunology, family medicine, internal medicine, nutrition, 

pediatrics and radiology. Esse Health is recognized as a leader in using technology in health care and physician 

accountability for both quality and cost-of-care. For more information on Esse Health, visit www.essehealth.com.  
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